
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our value this term is COURAGE 
Be strong, be courageous. Do not be afraid; do not be discouraged, for the 

lord your God will be with you wherever you go.                                                                                                                                                 
[Joshua 1:9]                                                               

 
[Luke 6:31] 
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                                   ‘Letting our light shine’ (Matthew 5:16) 
 
 

 

Respect     Courage     Kindness     Forgiveness     Hope     Honesty 
  

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent and Instagram: stgeorgesceprimary_wrotham 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

                                                               

        This week on the gate has been hilarious! I’ve really enjoyed listening to the children’s excitement 
building about Christmas and some brilliantly inventive, and often very naughty, elves in your homes! 
 In classes there’s still been a lot of great learning. Mrs Demirelli and I did a Maths Learning Walk 
this week. We saw great teaching of our Maths Mastery curriculum and were so impressed by the 
mathematical vocabulary the children were using in their responses, a variety of ways they recorded and 
showed how they solved mathematical problems. Recall of times tables was evident in all lessons being 
taught so we strongly encourage you to support your child in engaging regularly with TT Rockstars – it 
would be great to see some new names on the TT Rockstar section of the newsletter! 
The PTA performed a takeover with Elfridges – what a wonderful way to support children buying a special 
gift for someone at home. They have worked really hard in putting on events for the children to enjoy as 
well as raising funds for the school. If you are making any new year resolutions, please consider offering 
your support at events they run – I know they’d love some new faces!  
https://www.facebook.com/share/xjFLuq78MVCdLJb2/?mibextid=LQQJ4d   or @stgeorges_pta 

 
 But I can honestly say that for me Christmas begins when I see a St George’s Nativity! I have also 
been very privileged to have seen the final cut for the Oak Class Nativity Film – it is brilliant! This is 
definitely one that every Oak Class parent will want. And as for our Key Stage 1 children – WOW! They 
performed their dress rehearsal to the school on Monday and through the week just got better and better! 
The narration, acting and singing were brilliant! As I said to the audiences, organizing and getting nearly 60 
children involved in one performance is tricky but this seemed seamless – I was so impressed and not 
ashamed to say I was joining in at the back with the singing and actions whilst getting that warm, fuzzy 
feeling that Christmas is just around the corner! 
 
 Next Wednesday the Key Stage 2 children will be performing the Christingle Service in St George’s 
Church at 4pm. It is a wonderful venue and another tradition that the children make so special! We really 
hope you can come along and watch – everyone is welcome! We will be walking the children down to the 
church after school and they can be collected from there once the service has finished. They will definitely 
all have a busy day as it is also Christmas Jumper AND Christmas Dinner Day! 
 We end the term with the PTA Santa run! What a fun last day of term! This event will be finished 
from about 1.45pm and children can be collected from their classrooms early to go home to start your own 
family festivities! 
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Dojo Points Winning House for this week: 
 

St. David’s 
 
 

Attendance is important and our 
aim is to achieve above 96%.  

 
Whole school attendance this 

year so far is 95.3% 
 

Attendance this week: 
 

Oak (Year R): 91.6% 
 

Beech (Year 1): 96.7% 
 

Maple (Year 2): 94.7% 
 

Cedar (Year 3): 96.7% 
 

Willow (Year 4): 96.7% 
 

Hazel (Year 5): 97.2% 
 

Sycamore (Year 6): 92.5% 
 

Congratulations to: 
HAZEL CLASS 

You are the highest attenders 
this week! 

 
But which class will win this 
termly attendance reward? 

For unexpected absence eg illness for example, please call 
and speak to the school office before 9.30am so absence can 

be recorded accurately. 
 

If they have an appointment during the school day you 
MUST provide evidence of an appointment. 

 
Any other absence must be requested using our absence 

request form. This can be found through this link:  
 

https://forms.gle/3dVUrxXZt9v5REKR9 

 
 

Thank you Teachers! 

 

A personal thank you to all the teachers who have run clubs this term. Since September we have put on 
thirteen different clubs for the children to join across all ages in school – this is in addition to our Breakfast 
Club and the Wrap Around After School Care run at pre-school. On top of that we have taken part in a vast 
number of educational visits from local walks around the village of Wrotham to a three night PGL visit. Then 
there have been sports opportunities too! I think they are looking forward to some time to recharge their 
batteries ready for 2025! 

 
Next term, notoriously wet, cold and even snowy we are offering eleven enrichment clubs as well as 

Breakfast Club and Wrap Around After School Care. I want to thank Katharine and the team at pre-school in 
supporting the wraparound provision offer. As a working parent I am very aware of how important these 
offers are to support our working families so we will be looking to continuously review this as we move 

through the year to see how this provision can be financially sustained. 
 

‘Letting Your Light Shine’ 
(Matthew 5:16) 

                                        
This corner on our newsletter highlights people 

connected to our school who fulfill our school vision, 
this week that honour goes to… 

 
Our Year 6 children (Sycamore Class) who have been brilliant 
ambassadors for the school in showing new potential families 
around school and sharing all the love about St George’s. The 

visiting parents all commented on how polite, enthusiastic and 
articulate they were – and I definitely agree! 

 

  
 
 
 

 
 

 

Times Tables Rockstars this week: 
 
Maple (Year 2): Elliot B 
 
Cedar (Year 3): Ebba 
 
Willow (Year 4): Roxana 
 
Hazel (Year 5): Samantha 
 
Sycamore (Year 6): George 

https://forms.gle/3dVUrxXZt9v5REKR9


Bringing faith and education together 
“Letting our light shine” (Matthew 5:16) 
 
 
                    Our week in pictures… 
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